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Friday, 08 January 2021 
 
Dear families, 
 
I wanted to firstly thank you for your patience and co-operation. The week presented many challenges, 
however the dedicated staff at St Joseph’s rose to the challenge and have been very busy reviewing their 
practice and planning ways forward in terms of delivering high quality blended learning. 
 
Moving forward we are very passionate that your child's education should continue irrelevant of where they 
are based over the next few weeks/months.  We will be working on our home/school blended offer to 
ensure that all children in all classes receive the same educational provision. 
 
Our main platform will be tapestry in EYFS and Seesaw in KS1 and KS2.  You will be sent log ons/QR codes 
over the next few days if you don't already have them.  We will also be supplementing this platform with 
resources the children are already used to such as Purple Mash and Power Maths. 
 
As a staff we will be developing and refining our home/school offer over the next few days and weeks to 
ensure all children receive 3 or 4 hours of quality provision daily across a range of subjects.  We will be 
monitoring pupil engagement and we will be working on how we can give children feedback on the work 
that they produce and share.  
 
In order to help us evaluate the provision received so far we ask you to complete a Google survey. A link will 
be sent via email. This will help us ascertain what has worked well in the past and how we can develop and 
improve in the future. Your views are very important to us.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

  
E Clayton 
Acting Headteacher 
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